STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Caledonia Street, Walker
Speed Limit Order 2023

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

Hibernia Village is a new housing development situated off Church Street in Walker. At the request of the developer and in line with other residential streets throughout the city we have been asked to prepare the Legal Order to introduce a 20mph speed limit on the estate.

It is proposed to introduce a 20mph speed limit on the full length of Caledonia Street.


